
Municipality of Chatham-Kent 
Corporate Services 
Municipal Governance 
315 King Street West, P.O. Box 640 
Chatham ON  N7M 5K8 
Tel: 519.360.1998   Fax: 519.436.3237 
Toll Free: 1.800.714.7497 

September 28, 2021 

Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario  
Honourable Doug Downey, Attorney General 

Support Resolution from the Council of Sarnia passed September 13th re 
Renovictions  

Please be advised the Council of the Municipality of Chatham-Kent at its regular 
meeting held on September 27, 2021 considered the aforementioned topic and 
subsequent to discussion, the following was resolved:  

“That Chatham-Kent Council support the resolution from the City of Sarnia requesting 
that the Government of Ontario take additional and meaningful steps to address the 
ever increasing problem of “Renovictions” in The Province of Ontario. Citizens and 
communities are hurt by these unscrupulous practices which can and does directly 
impact the affordable housing crisis, as well as inflict damage (both financially and 
mentally) particularly on our most vulnerable citizens; and 

That this correspondence be sent to other Municipalities in Ontario for their 
consideration and possible endorsement.” 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Judy Smith at judys@chatham-
kent.ca 

Sincerely, 

Judy Smith, CMO 
Director Municipal Governance 
Clerk /Freedom of Information Coordinator 
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Local MP & MPP  
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